
ARPA Community Grant Program
Phase One Distribution, Group One - Community Recovery Committee Recommendation



Requested Options
During the February 21st presentation, Council requested funding options that would include expanding 
the list of applicants to receive funding during this Phase 1 Group 1 request.

• Option A (Hybrid):
• Approve the original request AND add 11 additional applicants (scores 78.0 -79.5)
• Continue with Phase 2 (without bonus points - CRC, or with bonus points -75.0+) 

• Option B:
Approve the current request AND add bonus points (scores 70.0+)

• Option C:
Award all funds now to small business applicants until all $1,500,000 is exhausted

• Option D (Original Request, CRC Recommendation):
Approve the original request AND allow Phase 2 to proceed without any preference to 
applicants who have applied before



Questions?


